
Name​: Margaret Briand Wolfe 

Position Title​: Systems Librarian 

Institution​: Boston College 

Email address​: ​briandwo@bc.edu 

Additional Information​:  

I have been working for the Boston College Libraries for 13 years. I started as a Systems 
Librarian working with Aleph. In 2009 BC became development partners with Ex Libris on their 
next generation product, later named Alma. I was an integral member of the development team 
and BC was the first institution to go live with Alma in July 2012. Most of my working experience 
is with Alma and Alma Analytics. I am an active contributor to both the Alma and Analytics 
ListServs and a regular presenter at the ELUNA annual conference and ELUNA’s Developer 
Days. It was also my great pleasure to be able to attend IGeLU’s conference last summer in 
Singapore and to present there as well. 

Ex Libris products that BC licenses​:  

● Alma 
● Primo 

A statement outlining your interest in and qualifications for service on the Steering 
Committee. 

I am very interested in being a part of the IGeLU Steering Committee. I have been very involved 
with ELUNA and IGeLU for the past 5 years as I was co-chair and then chair of the joint 
IGeLU/ELUNA Analytics Working Group. During that time I very much enjoyed meeting and 
working with representatives from both steering committees and working groups and working 
with Ex Libris staff. I recently stepped down as the Analytics Working Group chair but continue 
to support the group in an advisory role and as a member of the group’s working body. I would 
very much like to continue to contribute to the Ex Libris products community by being a member 
of the IGeLU Steering Committee.  
 
I feel I would be an asset to the steering committee as I am organized, a hard worker and an 
excellent communicator. Because of the years I spent working with Ex Libris as a development 
partner for Alma and then as chair of the Analytics working group, I have developed an excellent 
working relationship with Ex Libris staff. I would very much like to continue developing all of 
these relationships and contributing to the community in a leadership role on the IGeLU 
Steering Committee.  
 
I have support from both my supervisor, Emily Singley, and the BC Libraries senior staff, to 
pursue this new role. 
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